
3171 — S. 83 Street 
ivilwaukee, Wis. 53219 
January 27, 1967 

City of Dallas 
Police DepartTent 
Dallas, Texas 

Att.; Chief Charles Batchelor 

Dear Chief Batchelor: 

Do you and Burrill A. Peterson, Assistant to the Director 
of the Secret Service, really believe I am as stupid as 
your letters imply? Both of you refer me to the Warren 
Report for all the facts. I HAVE READ AND STUDIED THE 
WARREN COMMISSION REPORT! BOTH OF YOU KNOW THIS! WHY 
DO YOU THINK I ASKED THE QUESTIONS?! 

I have 2 statements to make. Both statements are so 
beautifully and so FACTUALLY applicable to the Dallas 
police, the Secret Service, the president's assistants, 
the Supreme Court, the FBI, the Justice Department, and 
the State Department. The actions of the aforementioned 
groups, singly and collectively, are the PRIME reason for 
the lack of respect for the U.S. by almost every last 
country on the globe. What a hellish but true indictment 
of high level federal government so—called integrity. 

The second statement. I have now found out that a concerned 
and conscientious U.S. citizen means less than the pimple 
on a gnat's posterior extremity! 

Do not bother answering. 

Yours truly„ 

‘4-7-1./' 
O3 to X. Dobnick 
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